VerizoNbusiness

Litigation and Regulatory
50565 North Point Parkway
Alpharetta, GA 30022

November 29, 2007

Transmittal Letter No. 07-01

VIA E-FILING

Ms. Beth Salak, Director

Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement
Florida Public Service Commission

Attn: Tariff Section

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

RE: Verizon Access Transmission Services: Price List No. 3
Withdrawal of Price List

Dear Ms. Salak:

MCTImetro Access Transmission Services LLC d/b/a Verizon Access Transmission
Services (“Verizon Access”) is hereby filing to withdraw its Switched Access F.P.S.C. Price
List No. 3.

Services contained in this Price List had previously been grandfathered effective
August 12, 2005, and all existing customers are now being served out of F.P.S.C. Price
List No. 1. Verizon Access respectfully requests an effective date of December 1, 2007.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me either at (888) 215-

5680 or sandy.chandler@verizonbusiness.com. .
/
gctively submitted,

Enclosure




